
 
The cast and crew of James and the Giant Peach held an ice cream social and preview performance where community 
members could meet with the characters and also enjoy some ice cream. The event ended in the auditorium with a 
sneak peek of the performance. The musical will be March 15 & 16 at 7 p.m. and March 17 at 2 p.m..

Musical Cast and Crew Host Ice Cream Social March 3
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Tecumseh High School Students of the 
Week for February 26

Christian Wylie, Micah Sharbaugh, Jax Donovan 
and Stryder Pritchett designed a boat in Physical 
Science class that held 230 pennies, which was the 
most of any in Mrs. Jone’s classes.  The lab is part 
of the "Forces in Fluids" section. 

Congratulations to senior Riley Brown for being selected 
Student of the Week for February 26. Riley was nominated 
by his business teacher, Mr. Hoffman. He examined why 
Riley deserves this honor:“He is willing to help with any 
task for BPA, Great student that puts forth effort, Willing 
to help others without hesitation.”

Freshman Isabella Martin has also been chosen Student 
of the Week. She was nominated by her history teacher, 
Mr. Knoop. He stated, "Isabella has shown a strong 
desire for success in the classroom. She continues to turn 
in high quality work for assignments, paying special 
attention to details. Isabella recently turned in a project 
that went above and beyond the expectations of the 
assignment. Keep up the good work!” Congratulations, 
Isabella!

Student working in groups in Mrs. Morrow’s 
class at New Carlisle Elementary.
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Congratulations to These Hot Ticket Winners at Park Layne Elementary!
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Congratulations to These 

PLE Hot Ticket Winners for Attendance!

Congratulations to the NCE Positive Referral Earners!
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Tecumseh Middle School Bands Hold In-School Concert

Family members were invited to school February 28 to hear members of the 6th, 7th and 8th grade bands perform 
several different songs they have been rehearsing.



 

To submit a story or idea for Tidbits email 
lisa.moon@tecumsehlocal.org

TMS Choirs Perform Concerts Afternoon of February 29
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New Carlisle Elementary Hot Ticket 
Winners

New Carlisle Elementary Invites Families in for STEM Night




